
2013 Charity 

Pictured below is our captain for 2013 Ian Brazier, presenting a cheque for £750 to Ian 

Baldry from Help for Heroes. This was Ian’s chosen charity for his year as captain and we are 

sure you will all agree, it was a tremendous amount raised by PGS for a very worthwhile 

cause. 

  

 


